
March 22, 2021 

To Gifu University Students 

 

University Tuition Payment Exemption for Students in Financial Difficulties due to COVID-

19 

 

Gifu University is accepting applications for “2021 First Semester Tuition Payment 

Exemption” from students as an emergency measure, particularly from students who are 

facing great financial difficulties by the spread of COVID-19. 

Please confirm whether you can meet the following “Tuition Exemption Criteria for 

Application,” complete your application form by accessing AIMS-Gifu, and submit the form 

together with other necessary documents before the deadline. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact the Student Support Division. 

 

************************************************************************************ 

Tuition Payment Exemption Criteria for Application: 

If you fall into the following a) or b), you are eligible to apply for an exemption. 

a) I applied and was granted public support fund for my family whose income was significantly 

reduced due to the spread of COVID-19. I can submit a copy of my recipient certificate. 

 (*If it is still in the process of application, please submit paper(s) which officially prove you 

are applying). 

b) My family annual income is less than half the income of last year or two years ago due to 

COVID-19   

*An applicant also needs to meet the criteria of “Gifu University Tuition Payment Exemption 

System.” (An applicant is asked to submit a number of official documents including a 

certificate of income and withholding tax.) 

 

Application Procedure:  

Please download “Guideline.”  

(AIMS-Gifu →  HOME →  List (Cabinet) →  Student Affairs Department →  01 

Admission fees and tuition exemption information 

 

Eligible Student: All students (excluding non-regular students) 

 

Application Period:   

Please contact Student Support Division, Student Affairs Department (your first contact for 



application must be made by the end of April).  

 

Student Support Division, Student Affairs Department  Tel: 058-293-3198, 2149       


